SC 248

ecianon-Day Gorrmitica Stail Appr Mc11k-29:14 Gorrmittes Bosovic Gorbonitte Ideo Maria Rec. Mu

The Staff Appreciation Day Committee had its first meeting March 7th and although we had a late start, we are very optimistic that registration will open up on time in mid-April. This year's committee mambers are: Marie Russell. Ashley Munro Carlo Browning and Baughelle.

King.

Přobaemije niced k plve nevě onalizia trendugevny picepián ajba z

## นิบัติ ระสาใจอนที่สารประวัติพลาลท่องกลิพิตระเล แต่ลักอเท็กที่กระพลโทน์ ระวัติกอกที่จึง

instruction to some schees in a safety to the first that the sound to be sum that the sound the sound that the sound the sound that the sound that the sound that the sound that the sound the sound that the sound that the sound that the sound that the sound the sound that the

Session please email <u>UAF-Staff-Appreciation@alaska.edu</u> We plan to have all sessions finalized by the first week of April.

We will send out a volunteer request mid to late April, so be on the look out.